
SANTA CRUZ VALLEY UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 
SPECIFIC RECOMMENDATION FOR REOPENING 

2020-2021 School Year 
 
 

A meeting was held after school on Monday, December 7, 2020 to review and 
discuss the comprehensive reopening plan document, discuss any needed 
revisions, make a decision in regards to which option the staff would support and 
to solicit a confidential response and commitment from each teacher to 
implement the preferred instructional option (teach in-person students in the 
option selected).  Each teacher received an email for which they had to respond 
directly and only to me stating their decision by no later than 10:00 a.m. on 
Wednesday, December 9, 2020.    The specific recommendations supported by 
the majority of the staff are as follows:    
 

1.  Hybrid Option 1 – 1 day per week for in-person classes per group to be 
implemented on January 19, 2021 if all three (3) benchmarks (as 
determined by Pinal County Health) are rated no lower than “Yellow” (i.e. 
no area in the “Red” in percent positive, case count or covid-like illness). 
 

2. If this standard is not achieved by the benchmarks released on January 8, 
2021, we will move the start date for in-person learning from January 19th 
to February 1st or another date as set by the Governing Board.  This will 
allow for proper notification to students and their families and for 
continued monitoring of the Pinal County Health benchmark data. 

 
3. Any additional modifications/changes to the start date will be made in time 

for the Board to have input and allow time to properly notify students and 
their families. 

 
 
 
 
Orlenda F. Roberts, Superintendent     12/9/2020 
 


